Elsen, Nikki
“

From: Dunnum, Scott

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 11:55 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: RE: CSM - St. James St

Nikki,

The only issue | see is that the new property lines between Lot 1 & lot 2, and Lot 2 & Lot 3, should be a solid line not a
dashed line. Otherwise, it is good to go.

Scott

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 11:35 AM

To: Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: FW: CSM - St. James St

Scott,
I am still waiting for your response on this one. They had a rezoning go through Council which was approved last

Thursday October 8.
I can issue this once | hear back from you.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
Deputy City Clerk
608-789-7555

elsenn@citvoflacrosse.org
www.cityoflacrosse.org

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 1:17 PM

To: Burns, Pat <Burnsp@cityoflacrosse.org>; Erickson, Tina <ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>; Reinhart, David
<Reinhartd @cityoflacrosse.org>; Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@citvoflacrosse.org>

Subject: CSM - St. James St

Good afternoon,

Attached is a CSM filed with the City for parcels on St. James Street. Please respond with your approval.
Thank you.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC

Deputy City Clerk

City of La Crosse (Population 52,197)
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7555 phone

www.cityoflacrosse.org



Pyl Memiber of

WMCA

et mee S

Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:
In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic

communication.



